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Harrison Holihan
Commercial Manager
Genex Power Limited

Via email: hh@genexpower.com.au

23/07/2020

Dear Mr Holihan 

Jemalong Solar Farm (SSD 8803)
Extended use of the Northern Construction Compound

I refer to your letter (SSD-8803-PA-14) requesting the Secretary’s approval to extend the use of the
additional temporary northern construction compound for the Jemalong Solar Farm (SSD 8803) for the
duration of the construction period in order to accommodate additional health and safety requirements
due to the COVID-19 pandemic. 

The Department has carefully reviewed your proposal to extend the use of the northern construction
compound and notes that:

 the compound is established and would not result in any additional impacts;
 construction of the project is anticipated to conclude by December 2020; and 
 temporary disturbance areas would be rehabilitated and revegetated in accordance with the

Biodiversity Management Plan (condition 14 of Schedule 3 of the development consent).

Accordingly, the Secretary approves the extended use of the northern construction compound for the
duration of the construction period.

If you wish to discuss the matter further, please contact Natasha Homsey on the above details.

Yours sincerely 

Nicole Brewer
Director
Energy Assessments

As nominee of the Planning Secretary
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